
Printed on: 14/02/2025 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/02/2025  08:36:492025/0225/P OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Ben Greene,

This application states that it refers to the exterior of the building only. The proposed decorative features such 

as beams, clocks etc. on the outside are unsightly, deface the elevation of the building and are completely 

incongruent with the host and surrounding buildings. The proposed alterations are so extraordinary that they 

amount, effectively, to advertisement and are certainly intended to draw attention to the building.

We therefore feel that this development (tearoom, museum, hotel)  would clearly detract from the character of 

the conservation area.

On behalf of the BCAAC I register our strong objection to this proposal as submitted.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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